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The Book Fair is back!  

 

Thursday 20th January 2022 

Dear Parent, 

 

We are really excited to announce that the Book Fair will be returning to school next week. This is a fantastic 

opportunity to browse some new titles for home whilst earning new books for our school. For every new book sold at 

the book fair, a book is donated by Scholastic back into our school libraries.  

 

In previous years, we have regularly managed to raise just over £1000 pounds which contributes to keeping our library 

stock up-to-date.  

 

The Book Fair will be in school from Wednesday 26th January with the last opportunity to buy on Tuesday 1st February. 

It will be open after school daily from 3.15 – 4.15pm.  

 

In order to allow everyone to access the book fair as safely as possible, we are limiting the numbers of adults and 

children inside the hall to 20 at any one time. A queueing system will be in place to ensure this is adhered to. On the 

day, please follow the signs around school to the entrance of the book fair.  

 

To ensure that all the children have had plenty of time to browse the books, each class will be visiting the bookfair 

during the school day. This will give the children ample time to read blurbs and decide which books they are most 

interested in.  

 

We will also be operating a cashless system again this year. Your purchases will be noted down and totalled up, you 

will be able to take the books home with you straight away and then pay for them on Arbor.  

 

We can’t wait to see you there.  

 

Many thanks, in advanced, for your on-going support in raising funds for our new books,  

 

Miss Simms and Miss Smith  
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